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22nd January 2019
Dear Parents
Children’s Mental Health Week: Week beginning 4th February. There will be a range of activities for different year groups and also for parents throughout the week. A contribution of £1 per child towards the cost of activities would be greatly appreciated, with the balance being found by school.
Parents Day: Parents Day this term will be on Monday 11th February and Tuesday 12th February. Please check that you have received the information to request an appointment.
Access to School: Parent’s are reminded that their children should be accompanied on the private road. Residents are able to use this road at any time. We advise that the footpath alongside St Bede’s is used as a safer entrance into the school grounds. Please can we remind parents that there is no parking on the school car park at any time. The local residents have noted parents parking on the corners of the private road. This blocks the road and is a hazard. Can we ask that these areas are not used for parking.
First Holy Communion Programme: The parents information evening and enrolment session for the First Holy Communion Programme will be on Wednesday 27th February at 6pm in school.

Ju Jitsu: There are 5 spaces available in the Ju Jitsu class on Thursday afternoon. Parents interested in one of the places may sign up for a free taster session on Thursday 14th February.
February Half Term Sports Camp: Evolution Sport will be hosting an activity camp in St Peter’s School during half term. Further information will follow.
PTFA: Movie & Raffle Night for Years 4, 5 and 6: St Peters PTFA are holding a movie night as part of a raffle to win the dvd of “Hotel Transylvania 3”. You can come and watch Hotel Transylvania 3 on Friday 08.02.19, 6pm – 8pm, in the school hall. Doors open at 5.30pm. All you need to do is buy a raffle ticket priced £3 to gain entry to the movie and be entered into the raffle. Please put your name and the name of your accompanying adult on the back of the ticket.

Ticket price includes popcorn and sweets to enjoy on the night. 

All children must be accompanied by an adult. One adult can be responsible for up to 6 children. Adult entry is free but you must have a free ticket to bring along on the night, which can be collected from the office.

Tickets go on sale on Friday 01.02.19 from the school office at 8.15am.
The PTFA now has an email address if you would like to get in touch. saintpeterslythamptfa@gmail.com
The next meeting is on Wednesday 27th February at 7pm at Lytham Wetherspoons

Jump into January Lunch: The cook will be preparing a Jump into January lunch on Thursday 24th January when the menu will be:

Breaded Chicken Bites with Tomato Ketchup, Peas and Sweetcorn

Or

Cheese Pasty and Baked Beans

Served with Pommes Noisettes

~
Cornflake Tart and Custard  

Building Fund: Thank you for the voluntary contributions received so far towards the school building fund. We would be grateful if those parents who are still intending to contribute could do so before half-term. Last year these funds were used to improve the site drainage. 
Birthday Lunch: Wednesday 23rd January.
St Josephs Family Ceilidh: Saturday 2nd February. Live music by The Festival Ceilidh Band. Tickets £8 adult, £4 child. Hot Supper included, bring your own bottle. Contact Emma Cox 07808821397
Yours sincerely
Mrs A Heyes
Headteacher

Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303




















Norfolk Road


Lytham St Annes


Lancashire


FY8 4JG





Saint Peter’s


Catholic Primary School





Headteacher:  Mrs A Heyes








